
Questions via Phone on 8/20 

Inquiry from Jason Plourde at BETA Group: 

Question: Are you looking for Peer Review services as part of the project? 

Answer: No, we do not anticipate the need to utilize the On-Call Engineer for Peer Review. 

Question:  Who should the RFQ be addressed to? 

Answer: Steven Schneider, Executive Director. 

  






